From:

To: East Anglia Two

Cc: East Anglia ONE North

Subject: FW: The Wardens Trust EAIN and EA2 - 004
Date: 31 January 2021 18:39:34

Dear Sir,

| enclosed an email in Support of Wardens Trust’s submission (sent on 28/01/2021) from the
leader of one of the children’s groups who visits our centre regularly.

Best wishes

Alexander

From: Justin ichol

Sent: 30 January 2021 11:03

To:

Subject: The Wardens Trust

Objections to the current windfarm transmission line cable route.
Dear Alex,

| am completely in support of your objections to the proposal of the windfarm transmission line
cable route that will be going through or very near the Wardens Trust Centre.

As a professional youth and community worker for the local authority | have used the Wardens
Centre as a regular venue and residential base for working with a diverse range of people and
groups over the past 15yrs. This has included working with vulnerable teenage girls from local
high schools having therapeutic guidance and support with peers on a residential course. A
regular base for Duke of Edinburgh’s Award participants to gain leadership and groupwork
training. Also a training venue for local Teachers and Volunteers to gain outdoor leadership skills.

| have also used the Wardens Trust site to bring together local special needs families to have a
camping experience by the sea with their extended families and children. Every year we plan and
organise this camping trip with generous help and support from the Wardens Trust and enable
about 20 local families to enjoy a week away together.

I would also like to point out that one of the special values of the Wardens Trust is not only its
residential facilities it has to offer but also the intrinsic value of the surrounding countryside and
landscape that the users of the centre also greatly benefit from. It is a unique site that has
wonderful walks, nature, birds and plants available for people to see in the natural environment.
It would be a crime if this was to dug up and interfered with.

| hope this helps in your objections.

Kind regards,


mailto:EastAngliaOneNorth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Justin Nichol

Family Support Practitioner

Early Help Team

South Suffolk
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